
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

November 9, 2017 

Kristopher E. Twomey 
Law Office of Kristopher E. Twomey, P.C. 
1725 I Street, NW, Suite 300 
Washington, D.C. 20006 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

RE: Docket No. 17-00069, Application of Premier Satellite, LLC for a Certificate to Provide 
Competing Local Telecommunications Services in Tennessee 

Dear Mr. Twomey, 

This letter is to inform you that the Application, filed on behalf of Premier Satellite, LLC 
("Premier") with the Tennessee Public Utility Commission ("TPUC" or "Commission") on July 
13, 2017, remains incomplete. Premier's failure to respond to the Commission Staffs request 
for information, dated July 25, 2017, prevents this matter from proceeding at this time. 

Therefore, we request that Premier submit responses to all pending data requests within seven (7) 
days of the date of this correspondence. In the event that Premier is unable to comply with this 
request within the time specified, please inform the Commission of any reason why this docket 
should remain open by November 22, 2017. In accordance with Commission rules, file either (1) 
thirteen written copies of your response or (4) written copies and an electronic version to the 
Commission Docket Room, Attention Sharla Dillon, Dockets Manager, at the address listed 
below. Please reference Docket Number 17-00069 on all filings. 

Sincerely, 

~l/fJ 
David Foster 
Director, Utilities Division 

C: Docket File No. 17-00069 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800.342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn.gov/tpuc 

www.facebook.com/tpuc 


